ANNAPOLIS

Staff Report on Proposed Legislation

Date: November 21, 2022

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff, City Manager

Subject: 0-33-22. City of Annapolis Public Ethics Law

For the purpose of compliance with the requirements of Subtitle 8 Local Government Provisions
of the Public Ethics Law or Code of Maryland Regulations (COMAR) 19A.04; renumbering for
current style; and generally relating to ethics requirements for the City of Annapolis.

Prepared by Michael D. Mallinoff, City Manager



